
November 25, 2021 

Via Email to ann-marie.norio@niagararegion.ca 
Reply to St. Catharines office 

THOMAS A. RICHARDSON, C.S. 

 

tarichardson@sullivanmahoney.com 

Certified Specialist (Municipal Law – Local 

Government/Land Use Planning & Development) 

Ms. Ann-Marie Norio, Clerk 

Regional Municipality of Niagara 

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 

Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 

Dear Ms. Norio: 

Re: 135 Queen Street, Niagara-on-the-Lake 

Our File No. 130366 

By letter dated October 1, 2021, a copy of which is attached hereto, we requested an opportunity 

to speak to the Corporate Services Committee with respect to Regional development charges 

applicable to property located at 135 Queen Street in Niagara-on-the-Lake. 

We have been informed that a report will be presented on this matter to the Corporate Services 

Committee at its meeting to be held on December 8, 2021.   

The purpose of this letter is to request an opportunity for this writer to speak to the Corporate 

Sesrvices Committee at its meeting on December 8,2021. 

Please advise if you require any additional, information on this matter. 

Yours very truly, 

SULLIVAN, MAHONEY LLP 

Per: 

   Thomas A. Richardson, C.S. 

TAR:sm       Thomas Richardson Legal 
Enclosure        Professional Corporation 
cc—Mr. Alex Rotundo 

cc—Mr. Rob Fleming 

cc—client 
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